
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Changes announced to the Interim Federal Health Program 
(IFHP) 

 
Citizenship and Immigration Canada (CIC) recently announced that, as of June 
30, 2012, there will be significant changes to IFHP coverage, which will affect 
the benefits provided to all beneficiaries.  
It will be important for you to be informed of these changes and the impact on 
your work as a registered IFHP provider. 
More details of these changes will be posted on this site as they become 
available over the next few months. In the meantime, for more information, 
please visit the CIC website at www.cic.gc.ca/ifhp.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


